
We are enjoying our rights and fulfilling our dreams.
Ambition, Resilience, Respect

St. Benedict's Primary School

Term Dates

Autumn Term
02.09.24 School closed – INSET

03.09.24 Pupils start Y1-6
09.09.24 Reception and Hub start

28.10.24 Half-term holiday
04.11.24 School closed – INSET

12.11.24 Pupils return
19.12.24 End of term – 1pm finish

20.12.24 School closed – INSET

Spring Term
06.01.25 Pupils return

17.02.25 Half-term holiday
24.02.25 Pupils return

11.04.25 End of term – 1pm finish

Summer Term
28.04.25 Pupils start

26.05.25 Half-term holiday
02.06.25 Pupils start

18.07.25 End of term – 1pm finish
21.07.25 School closed – INSET

Next Week

Save the Date!

You will need to join your child in school 
for the following exciting events:

24.10.24 2pm Autumn Arts Festival 
14.03.25 2pm Science Fair 

02.04.24 2pm Spring Arts Festival 
12.06.24 2pm Eid Mela 

09.09.24 Reception and Hub start
11.09.24 Police with Y5 and 6 – crime 

and anti-social behaviour
18.09.24 Y5 Swimming starts

Autumn Arts Festival

Autumn Art Competition Deadline 17.10.24
All children are invited to take part in our Autumn Art Competition. They can be as creative as 
they like e.g. clay, paint, collage, model making. The theme is 'Autumn Festivals' and children 
can focus on the colours and landscape of Autumn or festivals of Harvest or Diwali.
All competition entries will be on display at our Autumn Arts Festival 24.10.24

Autumn Arts Festival 24.10.24 2pm
Parents will collect children at 2pm and take them around the Arts Festival to see the artwork 
on display, take part in art activities and learn more about Autumn Festivals such as Harvest and 
Diwali.
Listen out for the live music from Royal Birmingham Conservatoire
Delicious food will be on sale in  the Dining Hall too!



Clubs

Music clubs

Starting on 30th September, Royal Birmingham Conservatoire will be running the following clubs 
on Mondays.

• Folk Band
• Composition Club
• Vocal Band
There will be taster sessions on Thursday 19th September at 8:30am and 3:15pm. This will be a 
chance for you to find our more and sign up for the club of your choice.
Year 5 ukulele – starting on 17th September, Year 5 pupils can continue playing the ukulele every 
Tuesday. Letters will be sent out to pupils next week.

Sign up to clubs on Wednesday 11th 
September either before or after school.

Look out for Miss Noor on the 
St. Benedict's Playground. 

Parent clubs

ESOL (English) classes are every Wednesday 8:50am, starting on 25th September
'Stay and Play,' with pre-school children, is every Thursday 8:50 am, starting on 26th September.
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